
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Green, James
Subject: RO2952 Hansom Aggregats Radum Plant: request for extension
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 11:43:20 AM

Jim,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Work Plan for case RO2952 is extended
 to July 15, 2015.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Jun 29, 2015, at 11:24 AM, "Green, James" <JGreen@haleyaldrich.com> wrote:

Hi Jerry,
We’re nearly finished with the WP and response to comments – just wrapping up a few
 of the responses.
Could we have a few more days to finalize? I’d like to propose July 15 – that’ll give us
 ample time.
Thanks!
 
Jim
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 9:34 AM
To: Green, James
Subject: RE: Hansom Aggregats Radum Plant: request for extension
 
Jim,
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a response to comments and
 Groundwater Assessment Work Plan is extended to June 30, 2015.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Green, James [mailto:JGreen@haleyaldrich.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 5:57 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

mailto:/O=ALCOEXCH/OU=DEPTS/CN=PHRECIPIENTS/CN=JWICKHAM
mailto:JGreen@haleyaldrich.com
mailto:JGreen@haleyaldrich.com
mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org
mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org
mailto:JGreen@haleyaldrich.com


Subject: Hansom Aggregats Radum Plant: request for extension
 
Jerry,
 
Thank you for your February 26, 2015 response to our Closure Report for the above
 referenced site.
At this time we would like to request an extension for the submittal date of the
 Response to Comments and the Groundwater Assessment Work Plan.
 
Our client, USL Pleasanton, is still reviewing this case. Several of the principals at USL
 Pleasanton have been away from the office for an extended period, and have been
 unable to give this issue the attention it deserves.
 
The requested submittal date is April 30, 2015: we propose to submit the Response to
 Comments and the Groundwater Assessment Work Plan on June 30, 2015.
Thank you for your attention to this site; please let us know whether the proposed
 submittal date is acceptable to you.
 
 
Jim Green, P.E.
Senior Project Manager
 
Haley & Aldrich, Inc.
203 N. Main Street, Suite 309
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-7260

T:  (925) 949-1016
C:  (707) 373-4913

www.haleyaldrich.com

http://www.haleyaldrich.com/

